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HOUSE
& GARDEN

INSECT KILLER

Regular Scent

GUARANTEE:  
Pyrethrins 0.25% 

Piperonyl Butoxide (tech)  1.25%

REGISTRATION NO. 9780 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DOMESTIC

400 g

CAUTION     EXPLOSIVE

PRESSURIZED / DOMESTIC

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

THE CLOROX COMPANY OF CANADA LTD
MOOSE JAW, SASK.

S6H 4N7

®Trade Mark Reg’d to The Clorox Company. Reg’d user.

Kills common pests including: ANTS, FLIES, MOSQUITOES, FLEAS, WASPS,
HORNETS, MOTHS, GNATS, SPIDERS, SOWBUGS, CARPET BEETLES, CENTIPEDES,
APHIDS, LEAFHOPPERS, SILVERFISH, SPIDER MITES.  Insects must be
contacted to be killed.

DIRECTIONS: Shake well before using.  INDOOR FLYING INSECTS: Close
all windows and doors.  Spray upwards with waving motion until room
is filled with mist. (5-10 secs, for average 30 cubic metre room),
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while backing toward exit and keeping spray about 1 metre away from
walls, fabrics and furniture.  Keep room closed for 15 minutes. 
Ventilate sealed areas before re-entry. 

FLEAS:  Spray infested areas such as pet’s bed and resting quarters. 
Do not spray pets.

CRAWLING INSECTS: Spray into hiding places such as cracks, crevices,
along baseboards and under appliances.

ANTS: Spray ants, ant trails and entry points.

OUTDOOR PESTS ON FLOWERS AND SHRUBS: Ornamentals only.  Spray with
slow, sweeping motion, keeping 30 to 45 cm away from all plants. 
Avoid wetting - a light spray kills pests effectively. Spray only
when air is still and temperature is under 28EC.  Do not spray in
direct sunlight - early morning or evening is preferred. Use with
caution on young plants and new growth.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Cover fish bowls and
remove pets for one hour when using.  Cover food and food utensils. 
Avoid inhalation and contact with skin, eyes or clothing.  Wash hands
after use.  CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE.  Do not puncture or incinerate
container or store at temperatures over 50EC.  Do not place in hot
water or near radiators, stoves or other sources of heat.  

FIRST AID: If on skin, wash thoroughly with soap and water.  If in
eyes, flush with water and obtain medical attention.  If accidentally
swallowed, obtain medical attention or contact a poison control
centre immediately.

DISPOSAL: When empty, press valve to release pressure and discard in
household garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee or
assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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